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MARSHALL FIPDS FUPDS FCR MIWIFE PROGRAM

WASHINGTON, D.C. �- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV) today announced

that Marshall University has secured a grant from the Department of

Health and Human Services (HHS). The grant totals $238,867 and will be

used for Marshall&#39;s Nurse Practitioner and Nurse-Midwifery Program.

Rahall said that HHS plans to fund the program through July of

1994 with two more grants to be distributed over that time.

"Marshall University has shown tremendous dedication in its

efforts to train and teach our State&#39;s medical profession," said

Rahall. "I know they will continue, and I hope these funds will help."

......3 0....

Woshington Address: 2104 Rayburn B|dg., Washington, D.C. 20515 0 (202) 225-3452

Beckley 252-5000 0 Bluefield 325-6222 0 Logon 752-4934 0 Huntington 522�NlCK


